

ADDED VALUE - KET
TOPIC: EDUCATION**Part 1: Vocabulary List**

Beginner	Bookshelf	Certificate	Board
Chemistry	Biology	Clever	Course
Dictionary	Geography	History	Homework
Language	Lesson	Library	Math(s)
Pencil case	Physics	Remember	Research
Rubber	School	Secondary	Study

Part 2: Practice**I. Vocabulary**

Task 1: Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the rest.

1. A. alone B. cabbage C. match D. scaratch
2. A. accident B. climb C. knife D. hiking
3. A. chess B. forest C. lemon D. leg
4. A. exerercise B. second C. intelligent D. next
5. A. queen B. sleep C. seed D. deer

Task 2: Search for the words.

EDUCATION

N	Q	L	X	B	Y	Y	P	X	Z	E	B	N	N	J
X	Q	Z	Y	T	I	M	R	R	O	L	D	R	N	O
F	O	B	H	X	E	S	E	B	Z	A	A	D	T	V
B	O	O	K	S	H	E	L	F	J	N	W	I	C	X
U	S	C	H	O	O	L	P	V	O	G	I	C	B	M
Z	X	U	H	L	J	L	R	D	Q	U	L	T	Y	H
S	D	B	R	E	E	H	J	T	W	A	B	I	S	I
X	P	E	C	N	M	S	O	H	Q	G	F	O	O	S
V	R	G	O	J	J	I	S	M	O	E	I	N	G	T
S	D	I	J	Y	K	Y	S	O	E	Z	U	A	D	O
W	F	N	C	T	E	M	I	T	N	W	O	R	O	R
Y	Y	N	D	Z	N	N	N	L	R	Z	O	Y	D	Y
S	O	E	Z	M	A	A	M	C	S	Y	Y	R	C	N
P	S	R	G	F	T	D	B	U	S	O	M	R	K	H
W	B	T	X	K	R	U	Y	N	R	U	B	B	E	R

BEGINNER
 CHEMISTRY
 DICTIONARY
 LANGUAGE
 RUBBER
 BOOKSHELF
 LESSON
 SCHOOL
 HISTORY
 HOMEWORK

II. Grammar

Task 1: Complete these sentences.

would rather

to go

cooking

had better

would prefer

1. My mom _____ me to stay at home for another 3 days.
2. You _____ go to the dentist.

3. Jane _____ cook dinner herself than go to the restaurant.
4. She hopes _____ to university next year.
5. I love _____ Indian food.

Task 2: Complete these sentences.

1. I couldn't help _____ at his jokes.
A. laugh B. laughing C. to laugh D. laughed
2. I hope _____ that woman again.
A. to see B. of seeing C. seeing D. have seen
3. You had better _____ at home until you feel better.
A. staying B. stayed C. to stay D. stay
4. My teacher doesn't allow us _____ while he is explaining the lesson.
A. talk B. to talk C. talking D. talked
5. She remembered _____ that woman last month.
A. of seeing B. to see C. seeing D. have seen

III. Reading

Task 1: Read and choose the correct answer.

Every year, thousands of people come to Edinburgh, the capital city of Scotland to be part of the Edinburgh Festival. For three weeks every August the city is filled with actors and artists from all over the world. They come to Edinburgh for the biggest arts festival in the UK. During this time the streets of the city are alive with music and dance from early morning

until late at night. You can even see artists painting pictures on the streets. One of the best parts of the Festival is the 'Fringe', where students do comedy shows in small halls and cafes.

Tens of thousands of tourists come to the Festival to see new films, plays and hear music played by famous musicians. This year, you can see over eight hundred performances with actors from more than sixty countries.

The tickets for these performances are quite cheap, and it is usually easier to see your favourite star in Edinburgh than it is in London. So come to Edinburgh next summer, but remember it can be hard to find a room, so why not book your hotel now.

1. How long is the Edinburgh Festival?

- A. Less than a month B. A month C. More than a month

2. Why do actors and artists come to the Festival?

- A. It is the biggest in the world.
B. It is the biggest in Europe.
C. It is the biggest in Britain.

3. Who takes part in the 'Fringe'?

- A. Students B. Famous Artists C. Famous Actors

4. How many performers are there this year?

- A. Less than eight hundred performances
B. About eight hundred performances
C. Over eight hundred performances

5. What are difficult to find during the Festival?

A. Places to stay

B. Tickets for the shows

C. Famous people

IV. WRITING

Task 1: Complete this letter.

to don't at
with of

Hi Jo,

I can help you (1) _____ your project. My school starts at 8 o'clock and finishes (2) _____ three thirty. We usually get about an hour (3) _____ homework each day. Many students don't like wearing a uniform, but I (4) _____ mind. The rule that I don't like much is cannot bring my phone (5) _____ school.

From,

Sara